
  
 

  
 

  

 
 

 

 

Subject: Covid vaccination 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 7:42:41 PM 

From: laura erikson 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 

Hi, 

I'm hearing rumors that the health department is considering mandating covid vaccinations for 
Nevada students.  If this is true, I strongly oppose this mandate.  These experimental 
vaccines are still in ongoing trials through 2023.  Personally, I have three friends that have 
been permanently harmed by these vaccines.  Two will have life long heart problems.  We 
should NOT be giving these shots to our children.  Also, I really hope you don't mandate these 
jabs for the teachers/admin either. 

I understand that Covid is a very scary and potentially deadly virus.  There are medicines that 
do work and preventative measures that can also be taken.  I wish the health department 
would mandate an education on how to improve ones immune system.  Most Americans are 
quite unhealthy and I believe that is the real problem. 

If these shots are mandated I will be forced to pull my children out of their schools.  My family 
and I really love CCSD and we are hoping our children can continue their education here in the 
public school system. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Erikson 


